04/17/15

[bookmark: _GoBack]This week I was not able to meet up with the BAs, but Lauren and Ken have kept me updated. Ken sent the scope to Flanagan for a final critique and Lauren and I will look at the scope to make sure there is no scope creep. Also, Dave updated and told Lauren and I that he had to restart the prototype. This increases our risk of project because it is possible that the prototype will not be completed by the time of the presentation. Also, the BAs would like us to come to the meeting where they will practice their presentation, so we can give them feedback before they do the final presentation. 
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